
The Matriculation Board of McGill University is willing 

to accept the High School Leaving Examination in Biology as one 

of the science papers qualifying for admission to the University. 

It -thinks it desirable that for the first year or two the examiner 

should ha appointed in consultation with the Matriculation Board, 

which would he pleased to co-operate with the Hi£i School Leaving 

Board in making rec emendations to the Protestant Comnittee.


